From: Robert Chesson - DNR

To: "Schneider, Paul"

Subject: FW: Milliken Charles UT B #! NFA Approval - COGCC 4363
Date: Friday, February 22, 2013 11:37:00 AM

Paul -

I have reviewed the recent remediation status report and request for No Further
Action (NFA) for the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC)
remediation number 4363. Based on the information provided, the COGCC staff
agrees with the request for NFA. However, if future conditions at the site discover
contamination concentrations exceeding COGCC standards, then KMG may be
required to conduct further investigation and/or remediation at the site.

Should you have any questions, please call me at (303) 894-2100 ext.5112.
Respectfully,

Robert H. Chesson, PG, CPG

NE Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street #801

Denver, CO 80203

office: 303.894-2100 x5112 | fax: 303.892-2109

email: Robert.Chesson@state.co.us
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